
Ministry Partners,                                                                                                                 June 2023  

Although May is my birthday month, it is hard to believe I am 79. It was a busy month and I 
was pleased to spend a few days with some of you. I was able to visit four churches and gave 
you an update on the last ministry trip to Uganda and Kenya. Sharing is always so much fun for 
me. Through the PowerPoint presentations, I am able to relay a few of the amazing things the 
IRM team is able to watch the Holy Spirit do, although adequate words are impossible.  
 

 

I remember the first time I saw an outpouring of His power in the hearts of the prisoners, 
bringing them to salvation. My very first prison visit was to Nsinda Prison in 2006 and as I 
watched the Holy Spirit work, I knew I would never be the same. This wonderful sight has been 
repeated time and again as He has allowed us to make 299 entrances into prisons in Rwanda, 
Uganda and Kenya. 

The prisoners are so respectful and I enjoy how they welcome me with dancing and singing 
powerful worship songs. I then have them join me as I sing them a song in their language.          
.                   Yesu, arankunda. Yesu arankunda. Yesu arankunda, uko bikwiriye!                                     
.     Yes, Jesus loves me. Yes, Jesus loves me. Yes, Jesus loves me, the Bible tells me so! 
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The IRM team in Uganda has been working with Africa Vice-President Dr. Alfred Mupenzi as 
they work on the schedule for Uganda. Last time I was in Uganda, Commissioner Elizabeth told 
me she was planning to retire soon and would like us to get our paperwork in and approved 
before she leaves. It has been such a joy to work with her and Commissioner Apollo for the past 
10 years.  

I have asked you before to pray that IRM would find favor with the prison officials we meet so 
that they would see our integrity. God has answered your prayers with a big YES.  

   
                            Kitale Main Prison 

We also find favor with the Officers in Charge, staff and Chaplains, that all do an amazing job. I 
was very impressed with the Chaplains-in-training at Kitale Main that stepped in to help us.  

Although you will not be able to go personally with us on our 19th trip, we pray you will continue 
to partner with us through your prayers and financial support. Thank You 

That none would be lost,                                                                    
Arlene                                                                                    

And he said to them, “Follow me, and I will make you fishers of men.” Matt. 4:19                                  

International Reconciliation Ministries – Rev. Arlene Tatum  
       _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically Arlene’s health needs 
       _____ I am enclosing $ __________ as a gift toward the ministry of International Reconciliation Ministries. 
       _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive newsletter updates. 
 
       To receive a tax-deductible receipt:  

 Make checks payable to Canby Foursquare Church. Include this form and mail to Canby Foursquare Church, 2350 SE 
Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 
Do not put International Reconciliation Ministries or Arlene’s name on the check. 

 
         Donations can also be made through canbyfoursquare.com/give.  
         Or click on the QR code, use the drop down to choose IRM       

Name:  

Address:_______________________________________________State:___________________ Zip________  

THANK YOU for your partnership. 


